
 

 

Notice of Meeting 
Board of Supervisors of Wayne County, Iowa 

will be attending a Safety Action Plan Workshop coordinated by 
Wayne County Engineer, Dillon Davenport. 

 

Location: Wayne County Courthouse Lower-Level Conference Room  

100 N Lafayette 
 Corydon, IA 

Date: Monday, March 10, 2025 

Time: 11:30AM 

 
The Board will not be deliberating or taking any action during this workshop. 

 
 
The workshop is aimed at growing a culture of safety within the county and soliciting input on 
locally specific safety concerns. During the workshop, we will present county crash trends and 
participants will be asked to provide input on various topics related to safety, 
including driver--related safety countermeasures regarding the following types of crashes: 

• Occupant Protection 
• Impairment Involved 
• Distracted Driving 
• Younger Drivers 
• Older Drivers 
• Speed-Related 

 
 
 
The undersigned does hereby certify that the foregoing notice was delivered via email to the Wayne County 
Newspapers on or before the 9tj day of March 2025, at 10:00 AM, Notice of meeting posted on the bulletin board 
at the west entrance door of the Wayne County Courthouse and the Supervisor’s Bulletin Board.  
Michelle Dooley,  
Wayne County Auditor  
Commissioner of Elections  
641-872-2242 


